
 
 

 
Keep Christ in Christmas 

 

 

During the Season of Advent, Knights of Columbus Councils are 
busy reminding everyone that Jesus is the Reason for the 
Season. 

 

Celebrating Christmas is about Celebrating the birth of the Son 
of God! 

 

It is common in November for Catholics to get irritated when 
stores try to sanitize the Christmas Holidays by removing 
references to Jesus. 

 

Please support our “Keep Christ in Christmas Card Program.” 

Cards are on sale after each Mass starting next week. 


